ANRE X Lt

Cooke, Lesley

From: Golightly, Michael

Sent: 09 August 2018 18:10

To: EAP Licensing Unit

Subject: FW: premises license variation for Grays Court, York
Dear Sirs

Public protection objected to the above premises license variation on grounds of public nuisance,
however, we have mediated the following change to condition 1 and so long as this is attached
our objection is withdrawn:

condition 1.

The area referred to for the purpose of this licence is as shown edged red on the plan attached to
the licence. The L-shaped driveway section shall be for alcohol only. The licensed area shall
exclude the Bar Wallls and the step access to the Bar Walls.

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me on 01904 5551580.
Regards

Michael Golightly
Technical Officer

From: Helen Heraty [mailto:helen@grayscourtyork.com]
Sent: 09 August 2018 17:53

To: Golightly, Michael

Subject: Re: premises license variation for Grays Court, York

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Michael

That would work. Hopefully. It's sufficient to placate any worries so | accept this.
Helen

Get Outlook for Android

From: Golightly, Michael

Sent: Thursday, 9 August, 12:38

Subject: premises license variation for Grays Court, York
To: Helen Heraty

Dear Helen

Further to our telephone conversation today could you please read through the following amendment to
condition 1 and reply today to let me know whether you agree or disagree with it.

Proposed condition 1.



“The area referred to for the purpose of this licence is as shown edged red on the plan attached to the
licence. The L-shaped driveway section shall be for alcohol only. The licensed area shall exlude the Bar
Walls and the step access to the Bar Walls.”

The part in red is the change.

| look forward to hearing from you and if you have any further queries please contact me on 01904 551580.

Regards

Michael Golightly
Technical Officer

We take your privacy seriously. For details of the information we collect, how we use it and who we may
share it with please see the Public Protection Privacy Policy on our website, www.york.gov.uk.
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Help protect the environment! - please don't print this email unless you really need to.
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This communication is from City of York Council.

The information contained within, and in any attachment(s), is confidential and legally privileged. It is for the
exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any form
of distribution, copying or use of this communication, or the information within, is strictly prohibited and may
be unlawful. Equally, you must not disclose all, or part, of its contents to any other person.

If you have received this communication in error, please return it immediately to the sender, then delete
and destroy any copies of it.

City of York Council disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the content of this communication.

City of York Council respects your privacy. For more information on how we use your personal data, please
visit http://www.york.gov.uk/privacy




